
Greendell Landscape Solutions 
From the ground up. 

  

  

 Greendell Landscape Solutions would like to extend a new form of fundraising to your organi-

zation. The Greendell Give Back Program is a hassle free way to earn money for an array of events or 

organizations. We started this program specifically for our local churches and have come to realize 

how much more simple it would make the lives of those who participate in fundraising. 

 We start with setting up your organization in our computer system with a specific account. By 
doing this we can keep track of the 10% of their purchase that will come back to your organization. 
Any and all products purchased at retail level will be included in this program. 

 It is up to you to decide how long your fundraiser will last. All checks will be given out in No-

vember as of now, this gives your organization from November 1st of 2015 until October 31st of 

2016 . We suggest marketing from spring to fall considering those are the seasons in which we have 

the greatest amount of  product to offer. Whether your member is looking for mulch, flowers, gar-

dening tools, hardscapes, statuary, or has come to one of our annual events, every item purchased 

will play a role in the check we present to you in November. 

 Greendell, however, is still offering its bagged mulch fundraiser which can be used hand in 

hand with the Greendell Give Back Program. 

 It is imperative to many, including Greendell, that we as a community support each other in 

order to thrive and keep our lives as peaceful as possible. By participating in the Greendell Give Back 

Program you are not only supporting your organization, but your community as well. 

 We hope to assist you in any way possible and would like you to stop by or give us a call with 

any and all concerns. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Suni Steward 

Fundraising Coordinator 

ssteward@greendelllandscape.com  


